
SUPPORT THE
STUDENTS!

PTO planned events enrich
your child(ren's) school

experience.
Research shows that parent

participation & engagement helps
kids perform better academically. 

VOLUNTEERING
IS REWARDING!
Big or small, your time

MATTERS.

MAKE
CONNECTIONS &

HAVE FUN!
PTO connects parents and

teachers who share the
same goal in having fun
and building relationships
while creating memorable
experiences for our kids.

SUPPORT OUR
SCHOOL!

By joining and
participating in the PTO,
you're helping raise funds
that directly benefit our
school and programs.

Help decorate for events, share
ideas at meetings, pick weeds

outside, and so much more! As a
PTO member, you'll get first dibs

for PTO sponsored event volunteer
opportunities. 

REASONS WHY YOU 
SHOULD JOIN THE PTO

Our PTO is a community of parents, caregivers, and educators who are
passionate about creating memorable experiences, providing resources, funding

projects, and so much more! The monthly meetings are optional, but a great way
to share your voice and learn about volunteer opportunities. 

Questions about our PTO? Please contact Melissa Jeszka, PTO President:
melissajeszka.wgpto@gmail.com
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YES! I WANT TO  JOIN THE 
2022-2023 PTO

Your $15 PTO membership donation helps fund events, programs,
classroom parties and more. You will also be able to vote on important
issues during PTO meetings. 

Register before the September 8 meeting for a chance to win a raffle
prize!

Complete this form and return it with $15 cash/check (made payable
to Walker’s Grove Elementary PTO) in a sealed envelope marked
"PTO Membership" or join online at: 

https://walkers-grove-elementary-pto.square.site

PTO USE ONLY: 

:

Student Name / Teacher
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